
 

 

 

 

Discovery Coach and Tours Detour effective September 2nd 

Pennsylvania Ave will be CLOSED the entire month of September.   

 

You will need to take an alternate route to reach our office!! 

The only access will be to take SOUTH 14th Street south to Indiana Avenue. Turn left on 

INDIANA and follow EAST to S.10th Street. Turn LEFT and follow as it merges into South 

Commerce Street. Follow north to Jefferson Avenue.  Turn Left at Jefferson Avenue and 

drive west past our bus garage. Then turn right along the east side of the bus garage and 

follow along the train depot. Turn left and circle around the north end of the Train Depot 

and enter our parking lot. Please drive carefully as school buses, coach buses and other 

cars will be utilizing this route. 

 

***Pennsylvania Ave Closed**** 


